
Standards Committee Meeting 02 October 2024 

The Standards Committee met on 02 October 2024 to consider a report on proposed 

changes to the Council’s Constitution, following a meeting of the Committee System 

Working Group, and to make a recommendation to Council. 

 

The Committee resolved to recommend that Council approve the proposed changes 

to the Constitution as set out in Appendix 1 attached to the report. 


